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Zoning Inspector

From: Town Manager <dfinch@townofcanandaigua.org>

Sent: Saturday, June 23, 2018 9:48 AM

To: lbrabant@mrbgroup.com; cnadler@cnadlerlaw.com

Cc: 'Tom & Martha Schwartz'; 'Eric Cooper'

Subject: FW: Revised Star Cider storm water letter.DRAFT.docx and map

Attachments: Star Cider storm water letter.DRAFT.docx; Star Cider Stormwater.pdf

Tom/Lance/Chris/Eric, 

 

FYI – the County is in agreement with working with us on the Star Cider final site plan with the County accepting the 

quantity from the storm water.  I have been working with Tom Harvey on the attached letter as proof that they will 

accept the stormwater.  They also need an easement from Genecco on the same property as part of this overall.  Dave 

Genecco has agreed in principal to the easement and the arrangement, we will just need him to execute that with the 

County as part of any approval by the Planning Board (please!).  The attached letter should be signed this week and 

delivered to us. 

 

Doug Finch, Town Manager 

Town of Canandaigua 

5440 Route 5 & 20 West 

Canandaigua, NY  14424 

P: (585)394-1120 x2234 

F: (585)394-9476 

 

From: Harvey, Thomas P [mailto:Thomas.Harvey@co.ontario.ny.us]  

Sent: Friday, June 22, 2018 5:33 PM 
To: Doug Finch 

Subject: Revised Star Cider storm water letter.DRAFT.docx and map 

 

Doug, 

 

Updated letter.  Only makes sense to handle the water to the north….There isn’t any culvert under Marvin Sands Dr. at 

State Rt 364 to get water into the storm water pond at the corner of County Road 18.  The site doesn’t really drain 

toward the Canoe Pond. 

 

Again,  Feedback appreciated. 

 

Tom 

 
“This message may contain confidential, sensitive and/or proprietary information and is intended for the 

person/entity to whom it was originally addressed. Any use by others is strictly prohibited.”      


